
 Monday to Friday 

11—15 August 

Science Week 

 

 Friday 15 August 

Interschool Cross Country 

 

 Monday to Friday 

18—22 August 

Book Week   

 Dress Up as a Book Character 

and join the Parade at 9:00am 

on the 18th. 

 

 Wednesday 13 August              

St Johns First Aid Incursion 

 

Friday 29 August 

Room 4 Assembly 

Next Newsletter 

 

 Thursday 4 September 

Crunch N Sip 

Great Vegge Crunch 

 

 Thursday 4 September 

Talk Like a Pirate Day Dress Up 

Sports Assembly 

 

 Thursday 25 September 

Dance Performance  

6.00pm to 7.00pm 

 

 Friday 26 September 

End of Term  
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Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

What a busy week this has been—especially yesterday!! 

The day started with Perform Education with Emma and Nathan presenting “Treasure 

Hunt”, based around this year’s Book Week theme.  Both Nathan and Emma were really 

impressed with the students’ audience behaviour and manners and the depth of 

questions they asked, or answered.  Well done, kids. These compliments make me 

proud of all of you! 

Following the Performance, classes started their dance lessons—a little later than usual, 

but we still managed to fit all classes in for their time allocation.  Once again, Mollie was 

so impressed with how quickly the students have learnt their full dance in only 3 

weeks—now they only need to fine tune their timing and working as a team.  Impressive 

and another positive! 

Mrs Waters organised an Incursion which saw the students investigate “wriggly” bugs in 

the water—looking at them through the microscopes and isoscopes.  Very exciting.  Our 

visiting presenter was so impressed with the Science room and how well it is resourced.  

Well done, Mrs Waters! 

All in all, it was a great day and along with normal school work, I think everyone went 

home quite tired.  I know I did! 

Today we started with our Assembly run by the Room 7 students.  The role plays were 

very good and I hope everyone was able to understand the messages they were giving.  I 

think the most important one was—”Be Kind”.  If everyone remembered those two words 

and, passed it on to family and friends, the world would be a happier and better place. 

We then had our Photos taken.  Parents, please remember that all orders will be done 

online this year, directly to 3P Photography, and any queries should be directed to them.  

Usually the proofs come back to us within a couple of weeks so that we can check the 

spelling of students’ names and correct them before they are printed.   

It was great to see the students in their school polo tops for photos—now we need to 

work on having the Royal Blue pants / skirts and being in full uniform.  We have a really 

smart uniform but I have noticed that, with the cooler weather, I have started seeing all 

sorts of tops and bottoms which don’t reflect the ethos of the school.  

We have a few more incursions and dress-up days heading into the coming weeks. 

It’s Science Week next week and I know that Mrs Waters does a “Dress as a Scientist” 

Day—we had some great Scientists last year.  There will also be the Paper Plane 

competition but I think that Mrs Waters is doing that a little differently this year—more 

information will come from her. 

Mrs Baldwin has organised a Health Incursion—St Johns First Aid—during her lessons on 

the Wednesday, 13th August.  A Connect notice was sent out today. 

The Incursion planned for Health for the 20th August (as noted on the term calendar) 

has been cancelled as it is very similar to the St Johns Incursion. 

Interschool Cross Country—15th August—all the best to our team representatives.  I 

know you will all do your best—that’s all we ask of you. 

Then Book Week—another dress up day.  Remember, characters must come from a 

book—so don’t forget to bring the book with you.  There will be a parade led by Mrs 

Daniels on Monday, 18th August, starting at 9:00am.  Parents are welcome to 

attend.  All children who come in a character costume will be given a class 

raffle ticket, and go into the “book” prize draw for their class. 

More rain this week—stay safe and dry!   ,.....Stephanne Dann!   

213 Great Eastern Highway  Phone: 6216 1800 

Principal:      Ms Stephanne Dann 

MCS:            Mrs Pani Fitzpatrick 

                        Email:          Belmont.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
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Happy Birthdays in August 
 

“Three things in human life are important.  

The first is to be kind.   

The second is to be kind.   

And the third is to be kind.” 

Anon 

Inspirational Quote 
• Aaliyah 

• Reyansh 

• Jaxon 

• Emma 

• Sophia 

• Jace 

• Mrs Kyaw 

 

Merit Certificate 

 Aagaminder Room 3 

 Zion  Room 3 

 Mohammad Room 4 

 Jaxon  Room 4 

 Egee  Room 7 

 Hareem  Room 7 
 

Aussie of the Month 

 Irina  Room 3 

Congratulations to the students who received Academic Awards at our last assembly. 

Academic Awards 

Science Award 

 Room 4—Year 3/4 

 

Friendly Kids Award 

 Aagaminder Room 3 

 Chhimi  Room 3 

 Jeremy  Room 3 

 Kenji  Room 3  

 Hannah  Room 3 

NAIDOC Week Activities 

Class Captains/Vice Captains 

 Room 3—Captain—Chimmi 

 Room 3—Vice—Jeremy 

 Room 7—Captain—Angelina 

 Room 7—Vice—Hareem 
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Community News 
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Community News 
Perth Goju Karate 
teaches karate classes in 
your local area. 
 

A special offer for the 
school’s students - 4 
WEEKS FREE beginners 
karate lessons! 

Classes are held after school and are a 
great way for children of all ages to learn 
self-defense in a fun and safe environ-
ment.  

We also teach classes for teens and 
adults and they are fantastic for fitness, 
wellbeing and of course, self-defense. 

Classes continue throughout the school 
term and the school holidays. 

Karate has many benefits which include 
confidence, respect, discipline, fun and 
fitness. 

Call now to take advantage of this 4 week 
trial. 

 

Sensei Johnny Moran - 0402 830 402 

Facebook pages – perth goju karate 

Instagram – perthgojukarate 

Google – 
www.perthgojukarate.wordpress.com 


